## THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

October 6, 1969

Dear Bob:

Bryce has shown me a copy of your Vietnam remarks to the Arlington Republican Women's Club on September 30, and I warmly compliment you on what you had to say.

Unavoidably the business of governing places upon all of us a requirement for responsibility and political courage, especially when the transient popular trend may appear to be adverse. You display responsibility and courage unhesitatingly -- and predictably -- and I salute you for it.

With warm regard,

Sincerely,

Honorable Robert Dole United States Senate Washington, D. C.